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Call for Action

QC recommends expanding protections to include appropriate, safe and appropriate specialty
services and supports for LGBTIQ+ victim-survivors who have been impacted by gendered
violence, community violence, violent crime or institutional violence.

QC also recommends implementing and increasing upskilling and workforce development for
staff and services on LGBTIQ+ knowledge to help ensure positive, safe and accessible pathways
for LGBTIQ+ Sistergirl and Brotherboy people in Queensland accessing victim and crime survivor
services.

As a leading provider of LGBTIQ+ workforce development, QC is available for further discussions
about strategies to support safe and accessible service pathways for LGBTIQ+ Sistergirl and
Brotherboy people in Queensland.

We hope this submission clearly outlines the issues faced by our communities for the inquiry
into support provided to victims of crime in Queensland. We welcome the opportunity to

continue to work in this area.

Yours sincerely

Shaun Staunton
Acting Chief Executive Officer
Queensland Council for LGBTI Health

14 April 2023
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